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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my concern regarding the plans for the Higgins electorate to be
redistributed into five different Federal Divisions. The proposal will see my address
being redistributed to Kooyong, which constitutes much of the city of Boroondara. |
am concerned that the local matters concerning the people of Stonnington will be
very poorly represented at the federal government level.

I hope this consultation process results in reconsideration of the proposal for the
redistribution of Higgins.

Kind regards,

Alison Nauihton
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